
Utica Athletic Boosters – March 22nd, 2023 

The Utica Athletic Boosters Meeting on March 22nd, 2023, was called to order at 

7:30pm at Utica High School, Room 107.   

Attendance – Kayla Jones, Shaeley Swick, Charlie Rowley, LeeAnn Renner, Farrah 

Cooperider, Jessica Krueger, Deb Paxton, Danielle McInturff, Kody McInturff, Abbie 

Taylor, Chad Gamble, Myra Gamble, Brian Radabaugh, Rusty Redman, Cecil Renner, 

Brandon Wygle, Jennifer Wygle 

The Treasure reported $44,875.91. Recently deposited was $1,468.60 from 

concessions money.  Paid out the Spectrum bill for $4.99.   

Rusty Redman made a motion to approve the February 23rd, 2023 meeting minutes 

and Cecil Renner seconded the motion.  Minutes of last meeting were approved.  

Presidents Report:   

Concessions Report:   

Committee Reports:   

Next Trivia Night is scheduled for April 15th , 2023 at the Trout Club.  RSVP and 

payment is due by April 1st, 2023. 

Golf Outing is June 23rd, 2023.  Price per person to golf is $100.00  Main Sponsor is 

covered, still looking for one more beverage cart sponsor for a total of two beverage cart 

sponsors. 

Donkey Basketball will be April 22nd, 2023,  The Utica FFA alumni would like to provide 

concessions for Donkey Basketball moving forwarded.  Voting was tabled at this time.  

Discussion of boosters making a donation to the Utica FFA alumni group after the 

Donkey Basketball game. 

Athletic Director Reports:   

Old Business:  Will pay $79.77 for replace cheerleading uniform due to house fire. 

New Business: American Legion says the baseball fields need gravel due to drainage 

issue with locker rooms. 

Hartford Fair is looking for organizations to park cars, possible booths opening.  More 

details to come. 

Discussion of concession at Football games.  Who runs them and how can they be 

improved. 

Coaches Reports: 



Baseball requested funds for 26 players to go to Kentucky for a weekend for games.  

Rusty Redman made a motion to approve $80.00 per player totaling $2,080.00 provided 

receipts are turned in after the trip.  Cecil Renner second the motion.  Motion carried. 

Cheerleaders will be attending a camp June 25th – 27th at Ashland for roughly 32 

cheerleaders.  Will be asking for funds at a later date to help cover the cost. 

Rusty Redman made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Cecil Renner second the 

motion. 

Next meeting is April 26th, 2023, at 7:30pm in room 107 of the high school. 


